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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

  

 

The Commission is proposing to amend Regulation 67-1605 Lump Sum Payment to ensure the 

fairness of the methodology used to calculate the net present value of lump sum payments. The 

Commission will conduct a public hearing on October 29, 2013, at 10:30 a.m. in Hearing Room 

A at the Commission to receive comments on the proposed changes to Regulation 67-1605 Lump 

Sum Payment.  Written comments on the proposed regulation may be submitted to Gary M. 

Cannon, Executive Director, South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission, Post Office 

Box 1715, Columbia, South Carolina 29202-1715.  Comments must be received no later than 

5:00 p.m. on October 28, 2013.  

 

The full text of this regulation is available on the South Carolina General Assembly Home Page:  

http://www.scstatehouse.gov/regnsrch.php (enter 4399 as the document number).  
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